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Leonidas H. Berry, M.D. 
412 East 47th Street 
Suite 25 
Chicago, Illinois 60653 

Dear Leonidas: 

The program committee of the 1968 meeting of The American 
Society for Gastrointestinal Endoscopy informs me that it was not 
possible to include your paper "The Training of a Gastroscopist" 
among those to be presented at the Philadelphia meeting this year. 
It is planned to publish your abstract in the official program as 
read "by titl e. 11 

May I encourage you to proceed with preparation of the 
full manuscript for possible publication in GASTROINT6STINAL 
ENDOSCOPY. As you know, determination of suitability for publi~ 
cation and for presentation at the meeting are independently made. 

Kindest personal regards. 

Sincerely yours, 

~ 
Vernon M. Smith, M.D. 
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